
 

 

Date: 13/04/2019 

C 06 (2019-20) 

To, 

Pre-Primary Parents  

Dear Parents: 

Lemonade stands- a summer tradition!  The early years had a fun filled “Lemonade Party” 

on the Wednesday 10th April as an ice breaker activity for all the toddlers.  

What are the benefits of learners running a lemonade stand?  What could they possibly be 

learning? 

What did our toddlers learn? 

They explored and learnt fine motor skills like squeezing, stirring, pouring some basic Pre 

Math concepts like colours, collaborative work, communication, sharing etc. QWS Not only 

this but social skills as well. 

 

Sneak Peek in to the early year’s lemonade party. 

  


